District Eight Minutes
March 29, 2018
Call to order:
7:04p.m.
Atwater-Kim, Stockton-Nick, Manteca-Bill, Mother Lode-Nathan & Liesle, McSwain-excused, Tuolumne-Brandon & Christina, Calaveras-Margie, Tracy-Jesse
[bookmark: _GoBack]Board Members: Shirley, Leann, Jessica, Lou, Shannon, Jack
Financial report:
No new to share, $149K at last count (prior to BML payout)
Introduction of Guests: none
Approval of Minutes: none
Commissioner Report:
Rules and Revisions report for CalNorth bylaws changes have been sent out. Presidents need to attend or send a designated representative with authorization. D8 will be paying mileage for Presidents. Special meeting will be in Fairfield on May 20th. Be sure to click the R.S.V.P. link in the email you received from the state.
Committee Reports
A.CCSL :
Spring League is starting soon. Be sure to get your fees in A.S.A.P. If a league is still outstanding with their fees in the 3rd week of play, their games will be cancelled. Michelle Lewis is the point of contact for CCSL.
B. BML:
Standings for the season are available. Animals on the field was still an issue during the season. Schedules went very well with many leagues reporting best in many years. One adjustment that was suggested was to have the date on the schedule for each week of play. Thank you to all of the participating leagues and to Manteca for hosting.
C. ODP: nothing to report
D. Recreational: nothing to report
E. Referees:
Referees did well during the tournament. Please contact Chris @CNRA soon for ref classes for your leagues. Any league needing Laws of the Game, please contact Lou directly. Referees will be needed for Spring League.
F. Coaches:
Contact Joyce P. at the State Office to book coaching classes. Reminder, the modules have changed.
G. TOPSoccer : nothing to report
H. Registration:
Instructions for the ’18-’19 season have been updated and sent out. Shannon and Shirley are available as needed for any help required for registration. 
Old Business: nothing to report
New Business:
The May meeting will be moved to May 17th at 7 p.m., at the Round Table in Manteca. The focus will be discussion of the upcoming bylaws change vote. Please be sure to attend and if you are sending a representative in your place, please have them attend as well. Anyone who needs another copy of the suggested changes or the R&R report, please let us know.
Good of the Game:
D8 has 2 teams that may advance to Regionals. Please be thinking what kind of support you would like to give to them to help them with their expenses. 
Adjournment: 7:47 p.m.

